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NOTIFICATION 

This is to inform all alumni, faculty members, and students that the Alumni-

Cum-Farewell Meet-2024 organized by the Department of Geoinformatics, 

University of Kashmir is scheduled to be held on 30th September 2024, at 

12:00 AM onwards in the Department of Geoinformatics, University of Kashmir. 

We cordially invite all alumni, faculty, and students to join us for this special 

occasion as we reconnect with our alumni and bid farewell to the outgoing batch.  

We look forward to your presence and participation to make this event a grand 

success. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   Sd/- 

Head of the Department 

 


